
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope that you and your children have a wonderful summer vacation. Reading daily and learning
the multiplication facts fluently would greatly benefit your child’s progress in fourth grade. Please log
onto www.pcsb.org and practice on “iStation” and DreamBox. Along with our wishes for a super
summer, included is a list of supplies that your child will need for the start
of the school year.

Please Label
One 1½ inch binder with clear front pocket
1 black and white composition notebooks, wide ruled 
1 zippered pencil pouch with holes for binder
1 box of colored pencils
1 pair scissors (fiskar pointed) 
1 pair ear buds or headphones

Do NOT label
2 packages of wide ruled notebook paper
6 folders with pockets and prongs (red, blue, green, yellow, orange, purple) 
3 packages of #2 pencils (24 or more per pack, sharpened)
8 glue sticks 
12 pack post-it notes 
4 – Four packs of black Expo markers  (Expo brand last the longest)
2 large boxes of tissues
Index cards – lined

Items to Donate to class IF POSSIBLE
Clorox wipes 😊
Hand sanitizer 😊

Thank you so much for your support! 
Sincerely, 
The 4th Grade Team                                   
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